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Welcome Message from Your PAC Chair 
 
On behalf of the Mundy Road Elementary Parent Advisory Council (PAC), I’d like to 
extend our warmest welcome to the students, staff, and families of Mundy Road 
Elementary, especially to any new families who will be joining the Mundy Road family 
this school year! I hope you’ve all enjoyed a wonderful summer and we look forward to 
seeing you in and around the school. 
 
The Mundy Road PAC is made up of parent volunteers working together to provide 
funding and initiatives to help enrich our students educational experience at Mundy 
Road Elementary. We work in conjunction with, and have the support of Principal Rob 
Wright and the teachers at the school. Fundraising throughout the school year provides 
funding towards literacy and nutrition programs as well as subsidizing costs for field 
trips, cultural events, and educational activities for our students. 
 

Parents and guardians of Mundy Road students are, by definition, PAC 
members and are always welcome and encouraged to attend our meetings.  

 
Please consult our PAC bulletin board inside the school, as well as the PAC area of the 
school website www.mundyroad.ca for dates and times of upcoming meetings in the 
2018-2019 school year. You will also find minutes of past meetings as well as our 
updated constitution. Meetings are held in the school library. We’d love to see you and 
hope you all become involved in the PAC. 
 
I am proud to have once again been asked to Chair the PAC and look forward to 
working with the Executive, Principal Wright, the teachers and all of you, the parents of 
Mundy Road Elementary as we work together towards a common goal benefitting all 
our students. Should you have any questions, comments, or suggestions I can be 
reached via email at jonman@telus.net. Wishing you all the best this school year! 
 

Jon Lundquist 
2018-2019 Mundy Road PAC Chair 

  

Parent Advisory Council 

http://www.mundyroad.ca
mailto:jonman@telus.net


 

 

  

     HOT LUNCH  POPCORN DAY     MOVIE NIGHT     SCHOOL DANCE

 

 

 

 

  

  

Mundy Road Pub Night Fundraiser 

A fabulous night was held on June 8 to raise funds for our school 
community. With friends, good food, raffle prizes and a 50/50 draw, 
the fundraiser tipped the scales by night’s end with over $1400. 
Profits contribute to field trips, updated technology, student cultural 
programs and sports development. Thank you to everyone who 
contributed to the success of this fundraiser.  

Sharon Perry & Associates, Chartered Professional Accountants 

Aurthur Murray Dance Studio 

Filomena Spa 

Lash’d Eyelash Design 

Tri-City Physio 

Jon B Neighbourhood Pub 

Christine Friend, the Friendly Decorator 

Bobbi Crandall, Macdonald Realty 

Munch A Lunch is coming! Starting in October 
parents ordering a PAC hot lunch can access Munch 
A Lunch’s online payment program. What makes 
this program more exciting is that many PAC events 
such as the Halloween dance or poinsettias for 
Christmas, will now have an online payment option. 

**Register by October by Oct. 8th for a chance to win 1 of 50 Falcon 
Wear water bottles! 

The first PAC Hot Lunch is Sports Day, September 28. 
Classrooms have distributed paper order forms. Please make 
cheques payable to Mundy Road PAC. 

A special nod and thank you to our sponsors 



 

 

  

CHRISTMAS MARKET          PANCAKE BREAKFAST        CLOTHING DRIVE 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

2019 Entertainment Books  

Thursday, September 20 

 

Sports Day Hot Lunch  

Friday, September 28 

 

Halloween Dance  

Friday, October 26 

 

Movie Night  

Friday, November 26 

 

Poinsettia Christmas Orders  

pick-up Thursday,  

December 13 

 

Kids’ Christmas Market 

 - all proceeds are directed to 
families within our community,  to 

be announced 

 

Pancake Breakfast  

Friday, December 21 

 

Dates may be subject to change 
Please take the opportunity to 
volunteer at any of these PAC 
events. A volunteer is always 
appreciated  and is rewarding. 


